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Cc: chief.minister at nt.gov.au; minister.fyles at nt.gov.au; minister.vowles at nt.gov.au;
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Subject: Written submission on the NT Fracking Inquiry draft Final Report

Dear Justice Pepper and Panel,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written feedback on the draft Final Report of the NT Fracking
Inquiry.

I appreciate that the Panel’s report makes many important recommendations in the face of the 115 risks
identified.

The Panel has made 19 recommendations relating to the NT’s water resources. The draft report acknowledges
that risks remain, even with these recommendations.

Groundwater is critical in the Northern Territory. It is allocated for our residential needs, existing industries and
environmental flows. Many high yielding aquifers within the NT are close to their full allocation already. Many
are under pressure from resource development (page 105).

The draft Final Report outlines significant knowledge gaps for groundwater, biodiversity, landscape and health
impacts. These gaps need to be rectified and baseline studies completed. Appropriate no go areas must be
legislated and in place before exploration fracking should be considered.

Many exploration activities are virtually identical to production activities. Chemical use, high pressure
hydraulic fracturing through aquifers, water use and associated risks are involved. Any regulatory changes
should apply to all stages of gas development.

In the NT there is a saying, “Once you frack you can’t go back.” Exploration fracking is no different. The
studies, legal improvements and no-go zones suggested by the panel are critical. They must be actioned before

any further fracking exploration.

Let’s not wait until the production phase to put in place critical new regulations and laws. We must avoid
delays to the protection of the Northern Territory’s water, landscapes and people.

Time and time again, mining companies have not fully complied with regulations, have covered up accidents
and left their work sites in a big mess. I have no confidence that this will change

Thank you for considering my feedback on this critical matter for the future of the Northern Territory.
Yours sincerely, Lori M Edith, Northern Territory, 0852, Australia

This email was sent by Lori Martin via Do Gooder, a website that allows people
to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set




the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns @ good.do, however Lori provided
an email address || I v hich we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Lori Martin at || AR

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html

NOTE: This email has been resent after an initial issue, where other email addresses were included in the
original the names have been preserved for your reference but to avoid emailing them multiple times we have
replaced the actual email addresses with <resends @good.do> (which catches the emails).





